
We will be filming the performance on Wednesday, 11th December 2019 

KS1 - Nativity DVD Pre-order 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
The PSA have arranged for the forthcoming KS1 Nativity to be filmed by a professional on 
Wednesday, 11th December. We will then be producing DVDs to raise money for the school.  
 
You will need to pre-order your copy/copies.  Therefore please complete the slip below and 
return with the relevant payment, in an envelope marked NATIVITY DVD, to the school office 
by Friday, 13th December.  The DVDs cost £5 each. 
 
Cheques should be made payable to Hawridge & Cholesbury PSA. 
 
With thanks 
The PSA 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please return to the school office by Friday, 13th December 2019 
 
 
Child(ren)’s name(s):…………………………………………………………  Class:……………… 
 
 
I would like to order ……… (insert no) DVDs at £5 each and enclose £…….. cash / cheque. 

(Please make cheques payable to Hawridge & Cholesbury PSA 
 
Parent’s name:  ……………………………………………………………………….. 

Contact number: ………………………………………………………………………. 

E-mail address:………………………………………………………………………… 


